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Late Comments Submitted by the WEQ JESS
Quadrant:                 Wholesale Electric Quadrant

Recommendation: 
Request R12010
Submitted By:          WEQ Joint Electronic Scheduling Subcommittee
Date:                          April 23, 2013
On April 23, 2013 the WEQ JESS met to review the formal comments for Recommendation Request R12010 submitted by Southern Company, the WEQ Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS), and the joint comments submitted by ERCOT, IESO, ISO New England, MISO, New York ISO, and SPP.  After review the comments, the subcommittee would like to submit the redlined changes to the recommendation in the attached document as late comments.  The modifications represent subcommittee discussion and incorporation of the formal comments submitted by Southern Company and the WEQ SRS.  After discussion, the subcommittee chose not to adopt the suggested modifications by the ISOs/RTOs.
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